17. EMPLOYMENT

Given the major projects forthcoming in the community, the Lac La Croix First Nation will be
hiring for positions related to the specific projects. An advertisement for those interested in
employment for these projects will be posted in mid March 2023.

Please do not hesitate to contact Lawrence Norwegian for further information.



